
 
 

 
From: Cindy Clark [mailto:Cindy.Clark@3abn.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2011 12:49 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Yuma, AZ STA! 
 

Dear Mr. Habib,  

It was a pleasure speaking with you.  Dan did call me as soon as we finished 
speaking and this is the email that you have requested. 

This email is for Call Sign K52EG, F.I.D. 5014, Yuma, AZ. We are requesting a Digital 
Stringent Mask for the STA.  

God's Richest Blessings,  

Cindy Clark  
Engineering  


